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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

Matthew G. Bevin TRANSPORTATION CABINET
Governor www.transportation.ky.gov/

March 11, 2016

Mr. Bennie L. Hart
2117 Hartland Blvd
Independence KY 41051

Dear Mr. Hart,

Personalize plates are regulated by the Kentucky Revised Statutes (KRS) and Kentucky
Administrative Regulations (KAR). Your application for the personalized license plate IM GOD has been
rejected because it does not meet the requirements of KRS 186.174 and 601 KAR 9:012. Section 5.

These laws dictate that a personalized plate may not be vulgar or obscene.

Please return to the ....County Clerk’s office to apply for a different personalized plate or you
may request a refund of your $25 personalization fee.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the Division of Motor Vehicle Licensing, at

(502) 564-1257.

Respectfully,

Ainsley W. Snyder, Administrative Branch Manager
Division of Motor Vehicle Licensing

KY Transportation Cabinet

200 Mero Street

Frankfort, KY 40622

ainsley.snyder@ky.gov



